

FANNIN COUNTY SCHOOL SYSTEM

SUPERINTENDENT Shannon Dillard-Miller

BOARD MEMBERS

Terry Bramlett, Chair | Mike Cole, Vice-Chair Bobby Bearden | Lewis DeWeese | Chad Galloway

6145 Old Hwy 76 | Blue Ridge, Georgia 30513 | www.fannin.k12.ga.us | Office: 706-632-3771 | Fax: 706-632-7583

August 14, 2023

Dear Fannin Family,

As we begin our second full week of the 2023-2024 I want to take a minute to reflect on all you have accomplished in this short amount of time. In two weeks' time, you prepared for the students' return, fellowshipped and supported each other, hosted Open House, participated in trainings, survived two inclement weather days, cared for kids, all the while continuing to plan for the future. This has all been achieved through a spirit of love and compassion which is evident when you walk the hallways of our schools.

Your hard work and dedication to the students of Fannin County and this community are commendable. This has been a great start to what will be an amazing year. Each of you are appreciated.

We are Fannin,

Shannon Dillard-Miller

Januar Dillard - Miller

Superintendent